
PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION 

Press Release 

Effective from GPL’s April Billing Cycle, the Public Utilities Commission has approved: 

1) A Fuel Rebate of 5% on Energy to Consumers. 

2) A 5% Reduction on Fixed and Energy Tariff across all categories. 

Overall the costumer can expect a reduction of approximately 10% on their bills from April 

Billing Cycle. 

The reduction was made possible because of low fuel prices that prevailed during 2015. 
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